

June 14, 2012

Dr. Belle S. Wheelan, President Commission on Colleges Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 1866 Southern Lane Decatur, GA 30033-4097

Dear Dr. Wheelan,

Thank you for your letter of May 30 in which you request a modified prospectus for our MBA for our off campus site in Belgrade, Serbia.

The prospectus is attached which includes a faculty roster, along with descriptions of library resources, student support services and physical resources.

If there are any questions, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Roseann Hogan, Ph.D.

Associate Provost of Institutional Effectiveness and Planning

Attachment

cc:

President Dan R. Jones Provost Larry Lemanski

Dr. Dan Edelman

Dr. Sandy Weeks

Dr. Harold Langford

Dr. Charlotte Larkin

Dr. Rudy Jackson